
From: Christine Racine
To: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox
Subject: Fwd: St.Leonards South Planning Proposal
Date: Monday, 27 May 2019 5:06:23 PM

Begin forwarded message:

From: Christine Racine 
Subject: St.Leonards South Planning Proposal
Date: 27 May 2019 at 5:03:54 PM AEST
To: ipcn@ipc.nsw.gov.au

I wish to protest at the above proposal.

It is out of proportion and will increase congestion on already congested roads 
in the area.

It does not allow for infrastructure of already stretched facilities such as 
schools, hospitals, open spaces, playing fields.

Lane Cove has already reached its housing target.   The proposal will mean 
Lane Cove exceeds this target by 38%.

Yours faithfully

Christine Racine




